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2 March 2022 

Dear Parents 

Year 3 trip to the Museum of Antiquities at Eton College – Friday 25 March 2022 

As part of this terms topic on Ancient Egyptians we have organised a trip to the Museum of Antiquities at 
Eton College on Friday 25 March 2022. We will meet their experienced curators who offer talks to schools 
about ‘Ancient Egyptians – Preparing for Eternity’ where the children will learn all about mummification, 
the afterlife and why gods were important to Ancient Egyptians 
 
We will be travelling in a coach fitted with 3-point seat belts. The coach will be leaving promptly at 9.15 am 
and as such, we would ask that all children be in school at 8.45 am for registration and kitting out in hi-vis 
jackets. We will be back in time for lunch, around 1.00 pm but would ask that parents who have school 
meals, to order the roll option from the menu. Children can take a snack with them, preferably fruit, to 
keep them going. 
 
The visit to the museum is free of charge but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 towards the 
cost of coach transport there and back. 
 
Please return the Parental Consent Form and your contribution to the school office by Friday 18th March. 
Alternatively, you can give your consent and make your contribution online via the ParentPay website. If 
you have any queries, please contact the office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Churchill 
Year 3 Class Teacher 
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